Hi Everyone,

Happy Friday and Fair weekend!

Thank you all so much for your support with the Fair thus far. I would appreciate if you would make one final publicity push either in person, via email, or our Facebook event page. From 

https://www.facebook.com/events/166740977544504/, you can easily invite your Facebook friends; first hover over ‘share,’ click ‘invite friends,’ select those you’d like to invite, and then click ‘Send Invites.’ Feel free to call me at (614) 378-0232 if you’d like assistance. 
And now for our regularly scheduled meeting recap… 

The City and Capital hosted Tree City and Campus USA awards on April 18th. Everyone said the event was a success; congratulations! In other exciting news, Troy had a successful first reading of the single use plastic ban, with the second and third scheduled for May. I highly encourage everyone to attend. Additionally, we are going to try to incentivize by having a pot of money which businesses can utilize, on a first come, first serve basis, to help recoup financial loss. Furthermore, a recycling ordinance is in the works, with a projected date of January. The bill would require multi-family residences, places of worship, educational institutions, etc. to have a recycling contract. There would be bids on 96 gallon toters and exemptions when necessary.  
Regarding composting, we had 1217 sign ups as of our April ESAC meeting. Additionally, apartment dwellers can obtain buckets and drop off their composting in large bins at City Hall or Jeffery Mansion. Additionally, City Hall is now the proud owner of a second compost bucket, which is used for coffee grounds. It is also important to note that stickers from fruit cannot be put in the bins. 

On the community events front, our first Green Drinks event will be at Guiseppe’s tonight beginning at 5 pm. Jo Anne and Kathy are planning May’s event at House Wines, and Lesli will take the lead on June’s at Grain and Grape. Please consider volunteering to plan during July, August, or September. Also, MORPC’s sustainability summit will take place on September 30th. 
We’re going to be working on our bootcamp soon. Please start thinking of ideas for sessions. Jeffery Mansion will be composting this summer and will also have a week program on environmentalism.
There have been a few recent opportunities for partnerships:

· We decided not to fund reusable water bottles for the Chamber of Commerce’s food truck event, because we would prefer attendees use the reusable water bottles they already own. 
· I was able to speak with the 4th graders at Montrose 5th graders at Cassingham about changes in the environment and recycling, respectfully. 

· I have also been in touch with a task force at Montrose that is working to green their cafeteria. Paul also reports that the Cassingham complex is pushing the use of reusable and compostable materials instead of disposable.  

· Simply Living is looking to feature a green house. Please let us know if you believe your home fits the bill and/or if you know someone whos does. 
I delivered letters to my neighbors, which I’ve attached. Feel free to do the same for yours.
Our next meeting is May 21 at 6:00 pm. Steve will then subsequently chair from June through August, as I will be in Maine. There will not be an ESAC meeting in July.
I hope to see you on Saturday, and if not, will do so on May 21st!

